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PRAYER LIST

Dalton, Marlene, Faron,
Doug and Rev. Dr.

Catherine, Jay, Fr. Rick,
Judy, Shin, Mark, Victoria,
Emily, Gail, Johnnie, Gary,

Susan and Stephen

SERVICES

10 a.m. Sundays

10:30 a.m. Thursdays
Healing service with

Communion

IF EACH HAND LIFTS
A LITTLE ...

... no hand has to lift a lot!
Could you be a Greeter,
Tech Assistant, or
Coffee Hour Host?
Please contact Sally

NOTES FROM THE VESTRY

By Lajuana Bryan,
Senior Warden

Thank you all for your participation and
prompt response to Holy Cow. We
have had a very successful experience
with a very high response. The next step is the
assessment that we will receive at the Vestry meeting
June 8 from 4-6:30 pm. Bishop Elizabeth will be here to
participate and all are welcome to attend.

Thank you all, for another successful
Senior Bundles Donation Drive

By Linda Kodet

Once again, our parish has
responded with incredible
generosity to the Senior
Bundles effort. I want to
thank you one and all on
behalf of Adrienne Angelini, the Activities Director at
Life Care Center, who always lets me know how
grateful they are for the comfort and joy you bring to

https:


Dickinson at 775-853-
7850.

FINANCIAL UPDATE

VESTRY & OFFICERS

LaJuana Bryan
Senior Warden

Charlie Dickinson
Junior Warden
Alison Gordon
Cojean Herrin
Beth Osborne
Anne Towner

Georgia Tachoires
Clerk

Sally Dickinson, 
Treasurer
________

CONTACTS

Prayer & Recovery
Ministries

Joann McKeeman
815-4637

joannmckeeman@gmail.com

Lectors & EM's 
Anne Towner 

827-3784 
annetowner@att.net

  
Altar Guild  

Linda Stetzell 
826-8585 

stetzreno@att.net

Lap Quilts for Seniors
Amy Heintz
851-1026 

heintzad@gmail.com

Senior Bundles
Linda Kodet

linda@spacekodet.com

Coffee Hour Hosts,
Greeters

& Oblationers
Sally Dickinson

sbdickinson@sbcglobal.net
______________

their patients through your thoughtful donations. 

This year I did a tally of what was donated, just as an
FYI. I thought it might interest you to know what comes
in. Thank you all very much.

Spring 2023 Senior Bundles Tally

Quilts and throws: 25
Shawl: 1

Snacks and food treats: 22

Coloring and Art sets: 6
Sketch/note pads: 4
Game/Jigsaw puzzles: 3
Playing card decks: 3
Word puzzle books: 15

Toothbrushes: 39
Toothpaste: 30
Dental floss and pics: 6
Mouthwash: 6
Lip balm: 7

Shaving cream: 6
Aftershave lotion: 2
Men’s cologne: 1

Body wash: 12
Soap bars: 9
Shampoo and Conditioner: 24
Deodorant: 10
Body lotion: 26
Combs: 12

Fingernail polish: 5
Emory board sets: 4
Hair head bands: 2
Hair scrunchies: 8
Make-up bag: 1

Energy medicine sessions available

Vickie Wright will continue to
meet with you by
appointment during the
summer. Please contact her
for an appointment on the
second or fourth
Wednesdays of the month.
You can call or text Vickie at
775-560-9997.

Tools for meditation program

A new Tools for Meditation program will meet during
June on Tuesdays starting June 6, from 2-3:30 pm.
There are 4 classes and you must attend the 1st class
to attend the rest of the classes. 
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LINKS

The Episcopal Church
(national site)

NV Episcopal Diocese
web site

St Catherine's web site

And click the icon below
to visit our Facebook
page!

 ​

Get together at church for
yoga on Mondays and
Fridays from 10-11 a.m.
The cost is $6. Please join
us and invite your friends.
Like more information?
Email LaJuana Bryan:
lajuanabryan@gmail.com

ALTAR FLOWERS

We welcome donations for
altar flowers in honor of, or
in memory of, someone
you love. To sign up and
select a special date, see
the flower sign-up sheet at
church (on the wall
opposite the name tags in
the foyer). Thank you!

We appreciate the generosity of Debra Bentley, a
presenter for OLLI, the Osher Lifelong Learning
Institute, for providing this very informative program at
St Catherine’s. 

Please contact LaJuana Bryan at 775-462-1700 or
lajuanabryan gmail.com for more information.

News from Sunshine
Club

By Donna Young

We are continuing to send cards to
those in our parish who need some cheering up,
prayers, or encouragement.

If you know someone in our parish who might need a
meal, dessert or some cookies, please contact the
Sunshine Club.

If we receive a lot of requests we will be putting the
word out for more volunteers to help!

Please contact: Donna Young at
pradayoung1@yahoo.com or Joan Griswold at
felizcreek@hotmail.com.

Summer Break for two activities

Catherine's Corner Book Club will not meet in the
summer. See you in September.

The Thursday Bible Study group also will not meet
during the summer. Join us in September.

Have a great summer!
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Contact Us
For Pastoral needs please call the Church phone, 775-851-4168, or Sr. Warden LaJuana

Bryan at 775-462-1700. We can supply home Eucharist visits, sunshine visits, or help meet
other needs.

St Catherine of Siena Episcopal Church

​Web: http://stcatherinesreno.org
 E-mail: office@stcatherinesreno.org

Phone: 775-851-4168 

Physical address: 10435 Double R Blvd. Reno, NV 89521
Mailing address: PO Box 17831 Reno, NV 89511-1033
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